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Greetings Partners, Principals and Friends!

March is National Women’s History Month!

Oprah Winfrey once said, “There is no greater gift
you can give or receive than to honor your calling.
It's why you were born.” Our 80-plus partners have
adopted more than 150 schools while supporting
more than 136,500 students. You have used your
calling and provided our students with donations,
programs or activities. Having a variable pool of
community partners is essential to the success of
our students and schools.

Thank you to the many partners who support our
students regularly. Your help gives our students a
sense of belonging and a constant feel of support,

not only by the school system but by Prince
George’s County as a whole. 

We would like to  welcome a new addition to the
Office  of Community Partnerships: Cindy Adlien,
our new Administrative Assistant. We would also
like to announce that Janice Cooke has been
promoted to Volunteer and Community Outreach
Specialist and Quon Wilson has joined to the
Office of Communications. Congratulations to all
in their new roles. During this transition, please
know that we are all here to support you and
your organization.

Please be sure to review the essential Partner
Reminders page in this month's newsletter to see
what opportunities are coming up. April is
Volunteer Appreciation Month! During this time,
we will celebrate you, Our Partners! Please share
our newsletter with your colleagues and friends
ensuring that they subscribe to find out more
about the awesome work that community
partners, like yourselves, are doing in the lives of
our students. 
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As we continue to promote the great things that you are doing in our schools, please be sure to email
us at partnerships@pgcps.org with photos and details about the wonderful events you host to
support our students and schools. 

We are looking forward to more incredible things this year with our amazing partners.

Yours in Service,

Barbara Holt Streeter

Barbara Holt Streeter
Partnerships Officer

Let's Get Social



Follow us on Twitter at
@PGCPSPartners

Photo of PGCPS Team touring the new Kingdom Care Center, a project of the Kingdom Global
Community Development Corporation (KGCDC), led by the Rev. Matthew L. Watley, Senior Pastor, and

the  Rev. Kendra Smith, Executive Director. 

Partnerships Officer letter continues...

mailto:Partnerships@pgcps.org


We’ve all heard the slogans “Like a good neighbor….” or what about, “This is Jake from…” In fact, I’m
sure many of us can finish the lines. State Farm Insurance is one of the largest groups of mutual
insurance companies throughout the United States with corporate headquarters in Bloomington,
Illinois. For 100 years, they’ve helped people manage the risks of everyday life, helped rebuild
neighborhoods, invested in communities, and supported education and safety initiatives in
communities. 

State Farm has become one of the newest Adopt-A-School Partners at Prince George’s County Public
Schools (PGCPS), adopting Judge Sylvania Woods Elementary to provide students with support and
services. One of their most events included the donation of Literacy Kits to students in grades K-5.
The Literacy Kits are a part of the Reading Is Fundamental Program. The school was gifted with 250
kits (125 kits for students in grades K-2 and 125 to students in grades 3-5). 

PARTNER SPOTLIGHT STORY

Staff from State Farm pictured with PGCPS staff members Dr. Sandra Bunns, Assistant Principal; 
Rosa Fenwick, Parent Engagement Assistant; Phi Thach, Community School Coordinator; and 

Barbara Holt Streeter, Partnerships Officer



Grades K-2 received the following three books:
Froggy Bakes a Cake
One Family
A Chair for My Mother

Grades 3-5 received the following three books:
Ruby and the Booker Boys: Trivia Queen, Third Grade Supreme
Captain Underpants: The Adventures of Captain Underpants
Creatrilogy: Ish

Bookplate Stickers: Placed inside of each book to create an important space where children can
write their names and feel a true sense of pride and ownership in their new books.
250 Bookmarks: A fun and engaging bookmark for children to use as they read their new books.
Each bookmark includes a special spot on the back for State Farm volunteers to write a message
of reading encouragement.
250 Activity Sheets: To encourage children to be engaged readers and extend their experience
beyond the book.
250 Coloring Sheets: An additional way to encourage children to be engaged readers and extend
their experience beyond the book.
250 Thank-You Notes: Provides a fun and creative way for the children to say thank you for the
books. These will be collected and returned to Reading Is Fundamental.
250 Tote Bags: To hold each child’s set of books and literacy materials (books with bookplate
stickers, bookmark, activity sheet, coloring sheet and thank-you note) received from State Farm. 

The kits included the following:

PGCPS is honored to have such a prestigious insurance company as a partner and looks forward to
working with State Farm to provide our students with the best educational experience possible.

PARTNER SPOTLIGHT STORY
State Farm Insurance story continues...



Based in Silver Spring, Maryland, Kingdom Fellowship AME Church is driven by its four “G” values:
“Gather, Grow, Give, Go”. This 5,000-member church has been focused on their motto “We are making
Kingdom disciples to make a Kingdom difference” and by this have left their mark in the hearts and
hands of their communities. 
 
Kingdom Fellowship, through the efforts and leadership of the Rev. Matthew L. Watley, Senior Pastor,
and the Rev. Kendra Smith, Executive Director, was one of Prince George’s County Public Schools’ first
partners that contacted, supported, and provided food and supplies for our COVID Grab and Go
Groceries Program. In collaboration with Prince George's County Council Chair Calvin Hawkins II and
County Council Member Thomas Dernoga (District 1), the church supported this effort at High Point
High School almost every Saturday over the past two years during the height of the pandemic. 
 
Meanwhile, Kingdom Fellowship AME Church continues to gather, grow, give and go in the
community. In April 2022, the church plans to open its new Worship and Care Center, located at
11700 Beltsville Drive, Calverton, MD. The PGCPS Office of Community Partnerships staff had the
pleasure of touring the new Kingdom Cares Center and meeting the Kingdom Global Community
Development Corporation team. 

PARTNER SPOTLIGHT STORY

In photo (from left to right): Cindy Adlien, Barbara Holt Streeter, the
Rev. Matthew L. Watley, the Rev. Kendra Smith, Ronald Wilson and

Janice Cooke

The Rev. Matthew L. Watley shows attendees the new
worship center



This Week In Grade 2R

Upcoming Events
The next PGCPS Community

Partners Meeting is Wednesday, 
April 20 from 2-3 p.m.

and we will be celebrating you!



Please be prepared to receive an  
electronic correspondence in

your email.

Let's promote the great things
you are doing in our schools.

Please email us your photos and
details of events that you host

to support our students and
schools to

partnerships@pgcps.org



******
*As of March 1, Quon Wilson
transitioned to the Office of
Communications.

Special Notes

All volunteers must sign up in the Volunteer Registration
System (VRS). Visit www.pgcps.org/volunteer for more
information.

Mandatory SafeSchools Training must be completed every new
school year.

An updated Certificate of Insurance must be sent to the Office
of Community Partnerships (OCP) when your current one
expires.

OCP must be informed when partners would like to add a
school to their partnership agreement.

All partner programs will remain virtual until further notice.

PARTNER REMINDERS

mailto:partnerships@pgcps.org
https://offices.pgcps.org/volunteer/


i5 Processor
8 GB RAM
128 SSD (storage)
Windows 10 Pro 64-bit
Built-in Webcam
13+ inch LCD

Greetings Partners!

We hope this email finds you and your families well. As spring approaches, so does the end of the
school year. The Senior Class of 2022 is excited for their next chapter!

We are excited to share that the Graduation Rate increased by 1.5 percentage points to nearly 78
percent for the 2020-2021 academic year with 10 schools registering a graduation rate of more than
90 percent. We expect our number to increase again this year.

In an effort to support our amazing seniors, the Office of College and Career Readiness has contacted
our office in hopes of having community partners participate in an incredible laptop/Chromebook
giveaway event they have planned in honor of National Signing Day.
 
Many seniors will be in need of their own laptop/Chromebook as they prepare for college, internships
or to serve in the military. It would be wonderful if they could receive a brand new device of their very
own.
 
Would your organization be able to donate a new laptop(s) or Chromebook(s) for the giveaway? If so,
provided below are the specifications. We are planning to pre-record portions of the National Signing
Day program. If you would like to donate, we are accepting devices until April 21.  

If your organization is able to donate a new device(s), please contact our office to fill out the computer
donation form.

Minimum specifications for the devices:

We greatly appreciate you and your organization! Your continued partnership matters!

PARTNER SUPPORT



PARTNER EVENTS

The Coalition for African
Americans in the Performing Arts

(CAAPA)
www.4caapa.org
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PARTNER EVENTS

Revamp your mind and body
with Kaiser Permanente



PARTNER SUPPORT TEAM


